
 

 

 

Town Clerk 

Town of Durham  

Straw Poll Regarding the Memorial Bandstand (Gazebo) 

April 4, 2025 
 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

1. Do you support the Select Board exploring refurbishing or replacing the War Memorial 
Bandstand (Gazebo) with the cost not to exceed $30,000 and to be expended out of the 
Municipal Buildings Reserve Account?  

Yes 

No 

 

Instructions to Voters 

The Durham Select Board is interested in knowing the opinion of registered voters in the Town of 
Durham on the following question (this is a non-binding advisory ballot): 

Complete the oval        to vote. If you make a mistake, you may request a new ballot. DO NOT ERASE.  


